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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to upgrade 
Greenway Park Public School to provide new permanent classrooms.  

Geotechnical site investigations from 9 to 16 May 2025 
On Saturday 10 May from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm, site investigations will be carried out on the school grounds to 
obtain information on the ground conditions to inform the project. 

The investigations will include drilling bore holes to obtain soil and rock composition information. We will use 
a truck mounted drill rig to make these holes, which is roughly as loud as a commercial lawnmower.  

Temporary fencing will be installed on Friday 9 May 2025 to prevent public or school access to the area 
where work will be carried out. The map below indicates the location for the geotechnical investigations. 

Community users who are booked to use the school hall during the weekend of 10 to 11 May can continue to 
do so as usual. However, please be aware that the grass areas will not be available for use.  

If the works are impacted by weather, they will start as soon as possible after this date. 

 

More information  

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/GreenwayParkPSandPreschool 
or by scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during 
business hours on the contact details below.  
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